
St. Xavier’s School 
Belguma, Purulia 

Dear Parents, 

As we are all in a period of deep crisis due to Coronavirus Pandemic, the School remains 

suspended for indefinite period of time till further notice. During this time of uncertainty, 

we are very much concerned about the good health and the safety of each and every 

student on priority basis. At the same time, we are also concerned and worried about their 

studies. Though the books were made available on time, still some students have not yet 

procured them; and on the other hand, we are also unable to provide the books due to 

Lockdown. In this prevailing precarious situation, I would still highly recommend every 

parent to teach your wards at home, both related to academics and moral values.  

Since formal classes are suspended, we are introducing virtual classes soon in a very limited 

way, through our Website and Parents’ Mobile App by giving out Homework and 

Assignments, to be completed at home, so that students remain engaged till school 

reopens. 

 The Homework and Assignments will be uploaded on regular basis for every class for all 

important subjects. All students should follow accordingly to complete the given homework 

and assignments at home. The completed Homework and Assignments will be checked by 

the Teachers once the School reopens. 

Besides our effort to teach the students, there are many other Educational Boards 

conducting the on line classes through TV Channels, which can be viewed by the students. 

Time to time we will keep on informing you through School Website. 

I firmly believe that the virtual classes will definitely be of some help to the students, 

provided parents help out students in doing Homework and Assignments.  

You will be soon informed about the start of online classes, through School Website and 

Parents’ Mobile App. 

Fr. Eugene Ekka 

Principal 

Date:20/04/2020 

 

 



 

 


